
Elders – Here to serve you 
Ken Treybig, Pastor – (903) 714-3684 Scott Hammer – (903) 738-5367 
Mike Machin – (386) 931-1879 Melton McNeely – (903) 769-6849 
John Trotter – (903) 636-4515 

 
Sabbath Services 
East Texas: 2:30 p.m. 
Song Leader – Bryan Diaz 
Pianist – Melissa Fulgham 
Sermonette – John Flynn 
Sermon – Clyde Kilough (MP4) 
Ruston: – Fairfield Inn 1 p.m. 
Song Leader – Steve Barnette 
Pianist – Johna Barnette 
Sermonette – Dan Pierce 
Sermon – Dave Johnson 
 
General Announcements 
Volleyball Weekend 

The Houston Regional 
Volleyball event takes place this 
weekend. Prayers for everyone’s 
safety—both traveling and at the 
events of the weekend—would 
be appreciated. 
 
Mystery Dinner 

Special thanks to the Fulghams 
(and all the volunteer characters) 
for another enjoyable mystery 
dinner social this past Saturday 
night. It was great success. 
 
Donations for East Texas Crisis 
Center 

Help us serve the community 
through an FOI project we are 
starting for our congregation! We 
are taking donations for the East 
Texas Crisis Center now. Please 
look at the items list on the 
information table, and consider 
what you might be able to donate. 
We will be taking donations 
November-December and 
delivering these items to the 

center the beginning of January 
2024. 
Friday Night Live 

The next Friday Night Live is 
scheduled for Friday night, Dec. 
15, presented by Mr. Mark 
Winner, entitled How Do You 
Know. Be sure to mark your 
calendar. 

 
Men’s Leadership 

We will have Men’s 
Leadership Club meeting after 
services on the Sabbath of Dec. 
16. 

 
Women’s Fellowship 

We will have Women’s 
Fellowship meeting after services 
on the Sabbath of Dec. 16. 

 
 FI Interviews at WFW 

 Foundation Institute’s current 
academic year is almost at the 
halfway point, and we are now 
accepting applications for the 
2024-2025 academic year. 
Applications may be completed 
and submitted electronically from 
the Foundation Institute website 
(foundationinstitute.org/). 

Part of the application process 
includes a brief interview with a 
member of the Admissions 
Committee. When necessary, we 
can conduct the interview over 
the phone, but most of those 
committee members will be 
attending the Winter Family 
Weekend this year, and it would 
be an excellent opportunity to 
conduct in-person interviews and 

allow prospective students to ask 
questions. 
If you plan to apply for 
Foundation Institute next year 
and will be attending the Winter 
Family Weekend, please contact 
the registrar, David Johnson, 
at David.johnson@cogwa.org. 
We will then be able to set up a 
mutually agreeable time for your 
interview. 

We look forward to meeting 
you in just a few weeks. 

 
Winter Family Weekend 

Please make plans to join us for 
this year’s Winter Family 
Weekend at the Galt House Hotel 
in Louisville, Kentucky, Dec. 22 
through Dec. 26! 

The theme is “Be Strong and of 
Good Courage” and the deadline 
for making hotel reservations at 
Galt House for the special 
discounted rate is Dec. 15. 

Copies of several flyers are 
available at the Information 
Center. 

Also note that we will meet at 
1:30 p.m. on Dec. 23 to connect 
to services being webcast from 
Winter Family Weekend. 
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